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 Time seems to be too short on my behalf especially now that the final days of the 

leadership training is near to an end as we approach graduation this October. I am so pleased 

with the training that I had gained especially having the opportunity to be able to meet and 

learn leadership from different leaders throughout the year I participated in this program. 

 I am aware of the project that was part of the curriculum but it was a great challenge for 

me to fulfill the requirement right off the bat because there were several factors that had 

contributed to the delay of my project. I was trying to balance everything out as I had gained a 

new position at work but I was unsuccessful due to some barriers that had interfered with my 

purpose of meeting my expectation. The good thing is that I will continue to feel challenged, 

and to ensure that the project I had started will be implemented. I am going to pursue what I 

had started and I am thankful that I have great support at work. I will keep the academy posted 

of the outcome of my project, but for the meantime, I will enjoy the last days that I have with 

the academy during our Agate Beach Conference. 

 I plan to continue my involvement with Leading Age and continue networking because I 

know how beneficial it is for me to have this exposure. I am so thankful for the opportunity 

given to me by my employer to have such a great experience. 


